الأسئلة في (4 صفحات)

وزارة التربية الإدارة العامة لمنطقة حولي التعليمية التوجيه الفنى للغة الإنجليزية

الامتحان التجريبي لنهاية الفصل الدراسي التاني التاني السادس

المجال الدراسي: اللغة الإنجليزية - العام الدراسي 2017 / 2018 – الزمن: ساعتان (المفردات - الاستيعاب المقروء - القواعد - التعبير الكتابي الاملاء)

Total Mark 60 Marks

I. Reading (30 Marks)

A. Vocabulary (14 Marks)

A)	Choose the correc	t answer from a	, b	, c and d: ((4x2=8Ms))
----	-------------------	-----------------	-----	--------------	-----------	---

1) Abdullah was	when he lost his	watch.	
a. cross	b. final	c. hilly	d. fantastic
2) It was dark, but I co	uld see my reflection in	the	
a. algebra	b. capital	c. degree	d. mirror
3) Please! Feel free to	to my v	veb page.	
a. grow	b. cure	c. link	d. marry
4), both	my mother and my au	ant died of cancer.	
a. Approximately	b. Fortunately	c. Hard	d. Sadly
B) Fill in the spaces v			$(4x1 \frac{1}{2} = 6Ms)$
drought– a	ttractive – exports – v	volleyball– stretch	
5) Ahmed plays for the	e national	team.	
6) Kuwait	oil to many diffe	rent countries.	
7) The	has done great ha	rm to the plants.	
8) Dubai has lots of wo	onderful and	places to	visit.

B. Reading Comprehension (16 Marks)

Read the following passage, then answer the questions below:

The Arabian Desert is located in the continent of Asia. It is a rich source of oil and gas. Arabs are the primary population of it. It lacks the wild life because of the weather conditions. Plants and animals have adopted ways to live and survive. Heat, sunlight, and lack of water are major problems in the desert environment.

Animals have the ability to hide from the drying sun during the day. Especially the camels. They are called the ship of the desert, because of their unique ability to <u>save</u> and store water for a long time. In summer, camels can live for about five days without drinking water. During winter, camels can live six or seven months without drinking water. In the past people used camels for travelling.

Nowadays people like camping in the desert with their children, living in tents, watching the sunrise and the sunset as well, playing games, making barbecues, and drinking coffee. **They** like to spend their time there.

A) Choose the correct answer from a, b, c and d: $(4x2\frac{1}{2} = 10 \text{ Ms})$

9) The best title for the passage could be	
a) The Ship of The Desertb) The Primary Population	b) The Arabian Desertd) The Wild Life
10) The underlined word "save" in the 2 nd	paragraph means
a) travelc) keep	b) play d) live
11)The underlined pronoun " They " in the 3	paragraph refers to
a) people	b) tents
c) games	d) children
12) The writer wants the reader to know about	out
a) the sunrise and the sunset in the deserb) camping in the desert	b) the life in the Arabian Desert d) drinking coffee habits
B) Answer the following questions: (2x3 =	= 6 Ms)
13) What are the major problems of the desc	ert environment?
14) How long can camels live without drink	ing water in summer?

II. Writing (30 Marks)

A. Grammar (11 Marks)

A) Choose the correct answer between brackets : (4x2=8Ms)

In our school, we play different sports. I'm good at (15) (play- played - playing) basketball. In fact I'm the (16) (tall- tallest -taller) boy in my class. I have already (17) (get- got - getting) a medal for winning the match. I'm (18) (looking forward – look forward - looked forward) to be the best player in Kuwait.

B) Do as shown between brackets: (2x11/2=3 Ms)

19) They are doing their homework now,?	(Add question tag)
	•••••
20) Mom cleans the house every day.	(Change into passive)

B. Writing (15 Marks)

In not less than (6) sentences write a short paragraph about (Tennis)

The following picture and guide words may help you.



(favourite-sport—need -racket — tennis court — interesting)

•	(Tennis)

Rubrics	mark	Total marks
Exposition of ideas and number of sentences	12	
Grammar & spelling	1	15
Handwriting	1	15
Punctuation	1	

C. Spelling (4 Marks)

Write the missing letters in the following words: (4x1=4Ms)

21) Are all your lig - t b – lbs en – rgy sa - ing ?
22) Many tour $-s$ - s like to visit Kuwait to enjoy the wonderful 1 - n - scape of the sea.
انتهت الأسئلة

نرجو لكم النجاح والتوفيق